
From: Domenic Prezio 

Sent: Tuesday, October 17, 2023 1:05 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  

Cc: Umar Javed umar.javed@richmondhill.ca  

Subject: Tuesday, October 17, 2023 Council Public Meeting: ZBLA-23-0008 

Hello, 

I’m writing on behalf of Frank Casamatta, owner of 51 Cynthia Crescent, Richmond Hill, 

in regards to the City File: ZBLA-23-0008, Lot 13 RP M36, 1 Cynthia Crescent. 

Frank is opposed to the proposed amendment to allow the single lot to be divided into a 

total of 3 lots. Further, Frank is in opposition to any application that would seek to divide 

the existing lots along and around Cynthia Crescent and/or in the Oak Ridges Moraine. 

He will be in attendance for the Tuesday, October 17, 2023 Council Public Meeting. 

Thank you, 

Domenic Prezio 
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